
Dear parents, 
 
Greetings from *BLOSSOM PUBLIC SCHOOL & JR. COLLEGE ( NEW) !!* 

 
 
*Please note the following subjects* 
 
*Subject - Registration of  Candidates for class IX 2024-25 at CBSE .* 
 

For the session 2024-25 , the activity of registration of data of eligible candidates to 
CBSE has been started.  
 
Registration of students within the schedule is very important.  
 

Parents have to remember following significant points to fullfill the requirements 
within schedule and strictly abide by it.  
 
1) Parents are requested to come to school tomorrow to cross-check their ward's data 
to avoid errors.  
 
Time: 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 
Venue: Secondary building Library (Ground floor)  
 
2) Parents are also requested to pay CBSE Registration fees - *₹300/-* and then come 
for cross-checking of your ward's data.  
---------------------------------------- 
*Total - ₹.300/-* 
 
*(Three hundred rs only.)* 
 
*Parents have to pay the total fees of ₹300/-  in JMCC bank by obtaining a receipt 
(challan) from the school office only by 30th September, 2024*  
 
*Above mentioned fees are to be paid to CBSE* 
 
*If Parents fail to pay  registration fee of their wards, registration of will not be done and 
only parents will be responsible for academic loss of their wards. School will not be 
responsible for the same.* 
 
Thanks and regards 
 
Vidhyut Sahare  
Principal 
 


